
Year 4 Newsletter - Autumn 1  
This half term we have been learning… all about the Vikings! We have used 

historical sources to find out about the past and wee have written non-

chronological reports to show off all of our knowledge. In maths we have been 

excelling in our addition and subtraction methods.  

This half term’s suggestions for looking after your mind, body and soul:  

 Draw a picture that represents you! What are your favourite things? What do you 

enjoy doing? Take some quiet time in your day 

to reflect on how special you are!  

 Let’s get dancing! Follow along with a Just 

Dance video on youtube! 

WANT TO HEAR A 

JOKE?  

What do you call a bear with no 

teeth?  

A GUMMY BEAR! 

Saints and Prayers:   

We are learning the Memorare 

prayer. Can you practice at 

home?  

Mass times:  

 Sunday Mass: 9:15am  

 Check out our website 

for up to date mass times 

for the week.  

And finally… Autumn 1 BIRTHDAYS: 

Ava-Grace, Carter, Adiam, Grace, 

Daniel, Jamel, Sophie, Laila, Tiana, 

Adel & Abigail 

We have had such fun this 

half term! Here are some of 

our highlights:  

Professor 

McGinty  

 

Making Torches  

 

Starting our 

Brass       

lessons.  


